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What is the Swoop? 
Happy month of March, P.A.C.E. Studio students and friends! We have a few 
updates and reminders this month. 
 
Spring Break: 
The P.A.C.E. Studio will be closed for Spring Break March 16th through March 
20th. Classes will resume regular schedule Monday, March 23rd. 
 
Parent Night Out: 
The P.A.C.E. Studio will host “Movie Night” at The PACE Studio over Spring 
Break on Friday, March 20th, from 5:30 to 7:30 PM. Have your dancer bring a 
pillow and a snack while you enjoy a night out with the Mister or Misses. Popcorn 
will be provided. This free movie night is open to all PACE Studio students and 
siblings (ages 3+). The featured movie of the night will be Frozen II. Please call to 
RSVP. We have limited space available. 
 
Recital Packet Week: 
“Recital Packet Week” will take place March 30th through April 3rd. During recital 
packet week, each parent will receive a recital packet containing theater rules & 
procedures, important dates and times, and recital order forms. We ask that a 
parent/guardian of each dancer be present the first 15 minutes of class to review the 
recital information packet with your student’s teacher. 
 
Recital - Location & Date (reminder): 
The P.A.C.E. Studio’s annual recital will take place at MHS Auditorium on 
Saturday, June 6th, at 6:00 PM. Tech and Dress Rehearsal will take place at MHS 
Auditorium on Friday, June 5th, at 2:00 PM. 
 
Picture Day (reminder): 
Kay Brown Photography will be photographing picture day at our studio Saturday, 
May 9th. Each class will have a designated time slot to be photographed. Picture 
package order forms will be sent home with students in the month of April. 
 
Attend-Dance: 
During the months of January through June, classes are preparing for recital. We 
encourage all students to maintain satisfactory attendance in the following months 
to insure each student’s positive progression towards learning course material. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact our office 
staff by phone at (850)994-1875 or by email at pacestudio@live.com. We are 
happy to help. Thank you for choosing The P.A.C.E. Studio for your child’s dance 
education. 
 

We wish you and your family a joyful month of March! 

Upcoming Holidays: 
• Spring Break (CLOSED): 

March 16th – 20th. 
 

Student of the Month: 
Student: Tabby M. 
Class(es): Ballet & Lyrical. 

Ms. Tabby M. earns the student of the 
month award for the month of March.  
Many can take a positive note from the 
focus and drive that Ms. Tabby 
demonstrates in her classes. Ms. Tabby 
accomplishes task after task and goal 
after goal. With such focus and drive, 
one can accomplish just about 
anything in life. Thank you for being 
such a positive role model and a polite 
classmate, Ms. Tabby. Keep up the 
wonderful work and congratulations! 

March Birthdays:  

Myah M. 
Ava N. 
Karen D. 
Aurora M. 
 

 

 

Violet T. 
Mya N. 
Cherrish F. 
Alec F. 


